
Dear [Scholarship Coordinator's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out to follow 

up on my previous inquiry regarding scholarship opportunities at [University Name]. I am very 

eager to learn about any available scholarships for the upcoming academic year. 

As a prospective student in [Your Desired Major/Program], I am particularly interested in 

opportunities that align with my academic and extracurricular achievements. I believe that being 

awarded a scholarship would greatly assist me in pursuing my studies at [University Name]. 

If there have been any updates or if there are additional steps I should take, please let me know. I 

appreciate your time and consideration, and I look forward to your response. 

Thank you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


